
Friday 10th November 2023 

A Message from Miss Pitts  
It has been fantastic to welcome the pupils back to school this 

week.  They have settled back in quickly and have been   

working hard to produce work they are proud of.  Each week 

either myself or an Assistant Head will be giving out our ‘proud’ 

stickers to pupils who have taken a real pride in their work.   

Next week we are holding our Autumn Term open classrooms.  

I hope you are able to attend and enjoy the opportunity to look 

at your child’s books and talk to their teacher.  I am sure you 

will also love the art gallery of portraits we have through school 

- they look great! 

Thank you for your support so far with sending in 

plastic bottle tops for our Schoolcycle scheme.  

The boxes are already   starting to fill up! 

Miss Pitts, Head of School  

Attendance this 

week 

Full School  

93.51% 

 

EYFS/KS1  

1KR 

98.22% 

 

KS2  

6AD 

97.78% 

Important Information 

School doors open at 8.40am.  

School ends at 3.30pm, except on a     

Thursday when it ends at 1.50pm. 

Gates open at 8.30am and 3.10pm daily. 

Gates close at 8.55am daily. 

On Thursday, gates open at 1.25pm. 

School Doors 

• Red Door - Reception 

• Green Door - Year 1 and 2 

• Yellow Door - Year 3 and 4TH 

• White Door - 4SS 

• Blue Door - Year 5 and 6 

Contact Us 

Call 01482 794122 

Select option 1 to report absences. 

Select option 2 to speak to a member 

of staff. 

Email: 

griffin.enquiries@vennacademy.org 

Times Table Fact of the Week 

 

Each week we will be sharing the 

fact of the week for the school. 

 

Our Times Table fact of the week 

is … 

3x6=18    18÷3=6 

6x3=18     18÷6=3 

Reading Corner 

This week, children across school have been voting for which new books they'd like 
to see on our bookshelves. Here are some of the winning choices:   

Pre-loved school uniform school 

We have a large selection of pre-loved 

school uniform in our shop next to the 

main office. 

All items are 50p each. 

Come and take a look! 

 

 

 

 

 

Griffin’s X page 

Children in Need 

Children in Need is taking place on 

Friday 17th November 2023.  The 

School Council have decided that 

they would like pupils to wear    

pyjamas and/or bring a teddy bear 

into school on that day and bring in 

a donation of £1. 

There will also be a guess the  

number of sweets in a jar         

competition running for 50p for two 

guesses. 

Open classrooms and art gallery 

Next week we will be hosting open    

classrooms for parents/carers for Year 1 

to Year 6. 

This will take place on  Tuesday 14th  

November 2023 from 3.30 until 4.30pm. 

Letters were sent out via Parentmail     

earlier this week with more details. 

There will also be an art gallery through 

school of portraits which the pupils     

completed during the recent Art Week.  

These will be available to buy for 50p 

each via the school office.  


